
HB 2001 and the proposed Amendments are  inconsistent with SB 100 that requires that legislative 

changes to land use laws be consistent with Oregon’s Land Use Goals. The legislative process of 

adopting HB 2001 needs to be consistent with provisions of Goal 1 of OAR 660-015-0000(1) (Goal 1) that 

requires citizens to have a role in all phases of the planning process. HB 2001 should not move out of the 

House Committee on Human Services and Housing. 

Please add this to the Record. 

Thank you, 

James Peterson 

2502 SW Multnomah Blvd. 

Portland, OR 97219 


